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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Patten, David R. <drpatten@chevron.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 4:48 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Coulter, Alexis N; Hoey, Kiersten
Subject: Chevron 91153 - 3126 Fernside Blvd./3135 Gibbons Drive, Alameda, California

Mark, 
  This email is to document our telephone conversation last week regarding the status 3126 Fernside Blvd, Alameda VI 
Assessment.  Chevron EMC reached out to the 3135 Gibbons Drive property owners during the week of Feb 5th to 
establish some potential meeting dates per the Alameda Counties October 4th Letter.   Per our discussion, and based on 
the news received from the property owners, EMC has delayed additional communication as well as requests for a 
meeting date for a one month period.  Alexis Coulter resume communication with the property owner on week of March 
12th.  EMC will provide suggested meeting dates, or a status update or our attempt to communication with the property 
owner by end of business on March 16th.  
Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns, 
 
David Patten 
Project Manager, Americas West - California Retail 
drpatten@chevron.com 
 
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
Marketing Business Unit 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Rd 
CHVPK – C 2110 
San Ramon, CA 94583-2324 
Tel 925 842 7877 
Mobile 925 786 2271 
 


